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Welcome to the first issue of the EducationCorps newsletter. It’s been a great inaugural quarter of 

EducationCorps and we look forward to making more strides and getting more UCSD tutors on board 

throughout the year! Also, our newsletter still needs a name, so see page 2 for how you can choose!   

[School Site Updates!] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

[Bethune Elementary] 
This team of ten travels the farthest, but somehow has the highest attendance! 

Each tutor is placed in a classroom and paired with a student that needs extra 

academic assistance. The Principal expressed that other teachers are asking how 

they can get an EducationCorps tutor too!    

[Linda Vista Elementary] 
Nine EducationCorps tutors serve at Linda Vista’s after school Academic Club, 

which is full of fresh innovation. The tutors have been great during the transition 

of having a new Staff Coordinator, and have even been brainstorming an incentive 

plan to help motivate the 2nd and 3rd graders!   

[Kit Carson Elementary] 

This team of three is small, but full of passion about education. The Staff 

Coordinator noticed how enthusiastic they are and believes the tutors would stay 

there all day if they could!  The tutors are also very caring and quick to notice any 

needs of the students.  

[Mira Mesa High School] 

The nine tutors are placed in classroom settings and help with a variety of topics 

from math to even English for a foreign student. They have also started helping 

during the student athletes’ gym period, filling a volunteer need.   

 

[Serra High School] 

This team of four helps during college-readiness classes and with after-school 

tutoring. The tutors have been described as bright, kind, and innovative and are in 

quite high demand from the students that they help.  

EducationCorps! 

Do you have any friends, 

classmates, suitemates, 

or student organizations 

in mind that would make 

a great EducationCorps 

Tutor? Invite them to join 

you in service!  

Please send us two email 

addresses of potential 

tutors by Wed., 1/9! 

See page 2 for information 

session dates and  

direct any questions to: 
educationcorps@ucsd.edu. 

 

  Snowman Fun at the Holiday Mixer!  

mailto:educationcorps@ucsd.edu


 

EducationCorps Highlights! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We smiled when we read these emails: 
-------------------------------------------- 
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 8:23 AM 
Subject: RE: feedback on UCSD tutors 

The tutors that go to the Weight room are 
outstanding.  We have numerous students 
taking advantage of this opportunity.  The 
tutors are knowledgeable in all subject 
areas, and really seem to enjoy helping 
students. Numerous times, I have had to make 
the students leave at 3:30.  They would 
probably stay until 5:00 if we let them.  
Selena and Sheliemae have done a great job! 
- Coach, Mira Mesa High School 
--------------------------------------------
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 7:55 AM 
Subject: Luis 

The two seniors with whom he works on 
Tuesday and Thursday miss him terribly.  I 
told them he had finals, but they insisted I 
check to see if he could work with them.  
They even asked if they could do Skype with 
him?!?!  Is there a chance he could come in 
next week?  They have a final in pre-cal 
next Friday. 
- AVID/Theatre Teacher, Serra High School 
-------------------------------------------- 

Great job, everyone!!  
 
(Newsletter by April Voong & Tiffany Rivera) 

Upcoming Dates!  

Info Sessions Week 1 

Spread the word and help us recruit 

more EducationCorps tutors!  

Thursday, 1/10 - 12:30p-1:30p 

Thursday, 1/10 - 4:00p-5:00p 

Friday, 1/11 - 11:00a-12:00p 

Friday, 1/11 - 2:00p-3:00p 

Green Table Room, PC West Level 2  

Tutor Applications Due Week 2 

Monday, 1/14 by 12:00p 

Applications are online at 

educationcorps.wordpress.com and 

can be submitted to our office at 

PC East Level 3.  

 

 

Perfect Attendance! 
We would like to recognize the following tutors for 

going to every tutoring session during Fall Quarter: 

Gerardo Hernandez, Linda Vista 

Hannah Woo, Bethune 

Joanne Lee, Bethune 

Qian Tran, Linda Vista 

Redding Liou, Bethune 

Selena Lopez, Mira Mesa 

Sheliemae Reyes, Mira Mesa 

Sang Park, Serra 

We thank you all for your dedication to the 

students and the schools that you serve! 

Our monthly newsletter is nameless! 

 
There’s the New York Times and UCSD has The 

Guardian, but the  

EducationCorps newsletter needs a name too!  

 

Click here to submit an idea by 1/14  

and we’ll put it to a vote!  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dDN3QVU0SGFDWXJySENHMl9zWUNIN0E6MQ
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dDN3QVU0SGFDWXJySENHMl9zWUNIN0E6MQ
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dDN3QVU0SGFDWXJySENHMl9zWUNIN0E6MQ
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dDN3QVU0SGFDWXJySENHMl9zWUNIN0E6MQ

